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In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-267/85-03

Public Service Company of Colorado
ATTN: 0. R. Lee, Vice President

Electric Production
P. O. Box 840
Denver, Colorado 80201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 1,1985, in response to our letter and

Notice of Violation dated April 1, 1985. We have reviewed your reply and find

it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We will

review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection

to detemine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

Origin-J F&ned By
E. H. 'c',m mn

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
J. W. Gahm, Manager, Nuclear

Production Division
Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Station
16805 WCR 191
Platteville, Colorado 80651

L. Singleton, Manager, Quality
Assurance Division

(same address)

Colorado Radiation Control Program Director
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R. D. Martin, RIV
R. P. Denise, RIV
R. E. Ireland, RIV
RSTS Operator
RIV File
RPB1
Resident Inspector
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